
Sent:: Wed 21/03/2007 4:14 PM 

From: LAWLER Sharlene  

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN) 

Subject: Inquiry into the Migration Amendment (Maritime Crew) Bill 2007 (RMC file number: 
morrisjackie020307) 

 

ATTENTION: JACKIE MORRIS

  
Dear Jackie 
 
I refer to your request of 2 March 2007, regarding a submission for the Parliamentary 
Inquiry into the Migration Amendment (Maritime Crew) Bill 2007.  
  
The Bill, Explanatory Memorandum and Second Reading Speech have been perused by 
Legal Services and will have no direct impact on the WA Police. 
  
I would like to commend the proposed security measures within this Bill that will strengthen 
the integrity of Australia's borders.  
  
Should you have any father queries please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Sharlene Lawler 
on behalf of 
 
Malcolm Penn 
Principal Legislative Project Officer 
Legal Services Unit 
Western Australia Police Service 
Level 5 Law Chambers Building 
573 Hay St 
Perth  WA  6000 
Ph;  (08) 9268 7515 
Fax: (08) 9268 7880 
 




